Office of the Executive Engineer,
Mayurbhanj Investigation Division, Udala
Email Id: eemid.udala@rediffmail.com

~ Ph. No. 06795-232236 *

Ir.No. |OME /pt. 2 +12.20]9

To
The Divisional Forest Officer
Karanjia Forest Division, Karanjia

Sub:  Proposal for diversion of 26.444 ha. of Forests land for construction of Khairibandhan
Barrage Project-Compliance to EDS-regarding

Ref:  Your office letter no. 7459, dated 30/11/2019

Sir,

With reference to the letter on the subject cited above, it is to intimate you that, the
forest area proposed for diversion for the above said project has been demarcated on ground
by erecting RCC pillars as per the instruction of the concern range officers. As far as regarding
the overlapping of the project area to the area coming under control of Similipal Tiger Reserve,
It is to clarify that, during the joint verification on 01.12.2019 with Deputy Director, Similipal
(North) Wildlife Division, Jashipur, the submergence of the project will be confined to the river
bed only and the overlapping area of Similipal Tiger Reserve will not be taken during the
execution of the work.

Therefore, with above clarification we are resubmitting the diversion
proposal for further necessary action at your end.

Encl.- Six Set of Diversion proposal

Yours faithfully,

~ A C\
N

Executi::ue Engineer
Mayurbhanj Investigation Division,
Udala

Executive Engineer
Mayurbhanj Investigation Division,





